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TO: PCN ACCOUNT HOLDERS  

Removal of the wired connection to the Parliamentary Computing 
Network in committee rooms 

1 Wireless access to the Parliamentary Computing Network (PCN) has been 
available in committee rooms since August 2009. This has made the wired 

connection (the blue cables) in committee rooms redundant. 

2 During the week commencing 20 September 2010, the wired network 
infrastructure in committee rooms will be disabled and removed. This means that 
access to the PCN in committee rooms will be wireless only. 

3 Access to the wireless network is restricted to PCN account holders. 

4 In the event of technical issues with the wireless connection, wired 
connection in the Committee Rooms can be arranged by contacting the Client 
Support Help Desk on extension 2020. 

5 Building occupants can request further information and assistance with 
using the wireless network also by contacting the Client Support Help Desk on 
extension 2020. 
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